
 

 

Ken Skates AM,  
Cabinet Secretary for Economy and Transport 

8 June 2018 

Reopen Carno Station 

Dear Cabinet Secretary, 

I have received a letter dated 18 May 2018 from the Chair of the Petitions 

Committee which I note you have also been sent a copy regarding a petition to 

reopen Carno station. 

Following on from your announcement on the Procurement for the Wales and 

Borders Rail Service and South Wales Metro made on the 4 June, the Committee 

would welcome an update on what plans the new franchise will afford for new 

stations in Wales, what process is in place for communities to campaign for new 

stations in general, and specifically at Carno. 

Best wishes, 

 

Russell George AM, 

Chair, Economy, Infrastructure and Skills Committee 


